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Dear Fellow Christians: 

We are extending an invitation for you to become an active 
i•■ember of the Gospel Music Workshop. The Workshop was 

founded twelve years ago by Rev. James Cleveland, and has be- 

come the largest Gospel organization in the world. 

There is representation from 43 States, so why not Nevada? 
We have a wealth of Gospel Talent here, and I am sure this 
is a Christian experience that all lovers of Gospel music 
would enjoy. We welcome choirs, groups, soloists, musi- 
cians, quartets, nurses, ushers, ministers, and individuals 
who just love Gospel music. Our motto is "Everybody is 

Somebody". 

The time is right, for Las Vegas to take its place in the 

National Organization and become one of the finest chapters 
in the Nation, so please come out to our meeting on Tuesday 
August 7, at the E.O.B. Day Care Center, 1818 Balzar,and 
be a part of organizing our Chapter* The time is 6 p.m. 

Some of the departments in which you can work are: The 
Las Vegas Mass Choir (every member of the Chapter is ex- 

pected to sing in choir, if possible), the Women's Council, 
the Men's Council, Evangelistic Committee, Nurses unit, 
Ushers, and Youth Department. All of these auxilaries 
will be represented yearly at the State and National Con- 
vention 

Our National Convention is herd every year in a different 
State. This year we will be convening in New Orleans, 
Louisiana, from August 15 thru 25. In 1980 we will convene 

in Philadelphia Pennsylvania, and we want to be represented 
there as one of the finest Chapters of the Gospel Music 
Workshop of America. 

We are looking forward to working with you, and thank you 
for your co-operation. "With God all Things are Possible". 

If there are any questions of further information desired, 
feel free to call us at 648-1108. 

Yours in Christ 
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State Representative 
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